
“Brisk apple peel and light peach aromas are 
sliced by a stony streak of wet rocks on the 
compelling nose of this bottling from the his-
toric vineyard where this winery is based. The 
texture of the palate is extremely vibrant and 
stony, giving a mineral edge to the brisk yellow 
apple, Meyer lemon and honeydew flavors.” 
 

-Matt Kettmann, Wine Enthusiast 

 

2022 
Chardonnay  

“Bien Nacido Vineyard” 

“Brisk apple peel and light peach aromas are 
sliced by a stony streak of wet rocks on the 
compelling nose of this bottling from the his-
toric vineyard where this winery is based. The 
texture of the palate is extremely vibrant and 
stony, giving a mineral edge to the brisk yellow 
apple, Meyer lemon and honeydew flavors.” 
 

-Matt Kettmann, Wine Enthusiast 

 

2022 
Chardonnay  

“Bien Nacido Vineyard” 

“Brisk apple peel and light peach aromas are 
sliced by a stony streak of wet rocks on the 
compelling nose of this bottling from the his-
toric vineyard where this winery is based. The 
texture of the palate is extremely vibrant and 
stony, giving a mineral edge to the brisk yellow 
apple, Meyer lemon and honeydew flavors.” 
 

-Matt Kettmann, Wine Enthusiast 

 

2022 
Chardonnay  

“Bien Nacido Vineyard” 

“Brisk apple peel and light peach aromas are 
sliced by a stony streak of wet rocks on the 
compelling nose of this bottling from the his-
toric vineyard where this winery is based. The 
texture of the palate is extremely vibrant and 
stony, giving a mineral edge to the brisk yellow 
apple, Meyer lemon and honeydew flavors.” 
 

-Matt Kettmann, Wine Enthusiast 

 

2022 
Chardonnay  

“Bien Nacido Vineyard” 

“Brisk apple peel and light peach aromas are 
sliced by a stony streak of wet rocks on the 
compelling nose of this bottling from the his-
toric vineyard where this winery is based. The 
texture of the palate is extremely vibrant and 
stony, giving a mineral edge to the brisk yellow 
apple, Meyer lemon and honeydew flavors.” 
 

-Matt Kettmann, Wine Enthusiast 

 

2022 
Chardonnay  

“Bien Nacido Vineyard” 

“Brisk apple peel and light peach aromas are 
sliced by a stony streak of wet rocks on the 
compelling nose of this bottling from the his-
toric vineyard where this winery is based. The 
texture of the palate is extremely vibrant and 
stony, giving a mineral edge to the brisk yellow 
apple, Meyer lemon and honeydew flavors.” 
 

-Matt Kettmann, Wine Enthusiast 

 

2022 
Chardonnay  

“Bien Nacido Vineyard” 


